
 

April 12, 2023 

Please Ensure Young HPSM Members Receive Immunizations This Month 

 
Hundreds of Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) members under the age of 18 were recently 
turned away from school because they were not up to date with vaccination requirements for 
school entry. We are working to problem-solve in real time but need the support of you and 
the entire community to ensure our schools stay safe. 
 
Here is a list of school-aged HPSM members who are assigned to you who are not up to 
date with the vaccines. Please do your best to get them in as soon as possible for 
immunizations.  
 
Learn more at CDPH’s website about shots required for TK-12 and 7th grade here: 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/tk-12-
immunizations.aspx  
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 

  

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/tk-12-immunizations.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/tk-12-immunizations.aspx
mailto:PSInquiries@hpsm.org

